
IMPORTANT! 

IMMUNIZATION & 
PHYSICALS 

for 6th & 7th GRADERS 
  

 

IMMUNIZATION CERTIFICATE 
 

All 6th grade students in Kentucky are required to present a copy of an up-
to-date immunization form to the school. Due to the Covid pandemic, this 
requirement was suspended for the 2020-21 school year.  
 

The requirement is re-instated for the 2021-22 school year. 
 

That means that this year’s 6th graders as well as this year’s 7th graders will 
need to submit an updated immunization certificate to the school.  
 

A few students already have turned in their certificates. All of the remaining 
students need to be in compliance by September 30th. 

  

PHYSICAL EXAM 
 

In addition to the immunization certificate, students in 6th and 7th grade also 
need to have a current physical exam on file in the school office. This has 
been a requirement for 6th graders but was suspended last year as well. 
That means our 6th and 7th graders also will need to turn in a physical 
exam.  
 

A copy of the required form is on TeacherEase with the other Back-to-
School information. Sports physicals cannot be accepted—only physicals 
on the required physical examination form. 
 

Please contact Connie Smith in the school office (859-336-7165) if you 
have questions or need information. 


